
The Northern Rhode Island Board of Realtors (NRIBR) to offer
two scholarships
February 09, 2018 - Rhode Island

Cumberland, RI The Northern Rhode Island Board of Realtors offers two scholarships annually to a
high school senior or a student with one year remaining in college, who will be a full-time student in
the 2018/2019 school year and who currently resides in the northern Rhode Island area.  

The scholarship application can be found on www.nribr.realtor. The deadline to submit the
application is March 31.

The Northern Rhode Island Board of Realtors was established in 1921. It is one of 1,185 chartered
member Boards of the National Association of Realtors.
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